
Dear LPRO Analyst Gezelter, 
 
Looks like the californication of Oregon is nearly complete. Just about time to head to 
idaho or Wyoming. Only problem for the taxers in the  legislature and governors office is 
there aren't as many businesses to run out of Oregon like California. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
FRED STEEN 
104 W Greenwood St 
Enterprise, OR 97828 
frsteen13@gmail.com 
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